
 

                        12th May 2017 

 

www.williammorrisschool.org            Email: office@william-morris.oxon.sch.uk 
(01295 258224) 

 

WILLIAM MORRIS NEWS 
DARE TO DREAM; BELIEVE AND ACHIEVE 

 

 
FIDGET SPINNERS 

 

Although we would love to allow 
children to bring these into school, 
unfortunately we have had a few 

incidents with them.  They are now not 
allowed to be brought into school at 
all.  If they are brought in, they will be 

confiscated and handed over to the 
parent at the end of the day.  

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS YEAR 6 
Well done to Billy-Jay Allgood-Lindsay, Jonathan Brockall, Jake Byles, Phoenix Coates, Rhys 

Foster, Summer King, Rianna Latham, Eloise Maddocks, Ryan Nisbet, Kiara Rees, Logan 
Reznor, Ellis Shickle, Kieran Stokes, Gracie Taylor and Lee Wiggins, who have all completed 
their Year 6 SATs tests.  What a huge effort and we are so incredibly impressed with all of 
them.  They have done William Morris and their parents proud and now they start looking 

ahead to finishing their primary school careers as they embark on their new secondary 
journey. 

 
We hope you have a wonderful final Summer Term Year 6. 

Ms Hiddleston, Ms Price and Mrs Martin 

HAPPY READING 
Well done Seb who has now spent his Amazon vouchers 
on some brand new books! They look great. 
 
Don’t forget to put your reading raffle tickets in the box 
and this term it could be you!  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

15th – 26th May Year 2 SATs 

Thursday 8th June Planting in the Park – Y6 – 9.30am-3pm 

Monday 26th June Sports Day (Tuesday 27th or Wednesday 28th depending on the weather)! 

Thursday 29th June Cherry Class Rainforest Trip – letter have been sent out 

Monday 3rd & Tuesday 
4th July 

End of Year Performance – Y3-6 

Wednesday 5th & 
Thursday 6th July 

Redwood Class NOA Transition Day 

Thursday 6th July Moving Up Day at William Morris 

Saturday 8th July Summer Fayre – 11am-3pm 

Thursday 20th July Break up day – 11.45am Family BBQ & 1.15pm End of school 

 
More to follow this term  
 
HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND AND SEE YOU ON MONDAY 

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  

A reminder to all parents that we are a 
healthy school.  Children should not bring 
chocolate or sweets to school and should 

not have sugary drinks.  Children with 
these items in their lunchboxes will not be 
allowed to have them at school and they 

will be sent home unopened.   
 

SCHOOL GATE 
 

Please do not allow your children to swing on or 
climb on the school gate.  It is very expensive to 
fix and any damage caused may be subject to 
charges. 
 

 

NO PUSHCHAIRS IN SCHOOL RECEPTION OR ON THE PATH OF THE 
FOUNDATION STAGE BUILDING.  
 
We have limited space at school and pushchairs cause considerable 
blockages and traffic issues. Please support us by keeping pathways and 
small spaces as clear as possible. Thank-you. 

The winning house for the week is: 
 

 
 
 

              

Star Writers 
This week’s star writers are:  

Arthur Grzybawska – Oak 
Harley Mountford-Gough – Wattle 

Jake Dowson – Willow 
Bailey Leonard – Elm 
Natalia Pilch – Cherry 

 

Now the weather is warming up, please remember to send 
children in with hats, sun cream and bottles for water. If your 
child is having school dinners please ensure they also bring a 
water bottle. 


